
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Office of the Borough Mayor 

TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

RE: 

MEMORANDUM 

Brent-Johnson, Assembly President 
Members of the Borough Assembly 

Peter Micciche, Kenai Peninsula Borough Mayor � 

April 20, 2023 

Appointment to the Seward Bear Creek Flood Service Area 

In accordance to KPB 16.50.80, appointments to the Kenai Peninsula Seward 
Bear Creek Flood Service Area Board are recommended by the Borough Mayor 
and confirmed by the Borough Assembly. The applicant ,listed below is a 
registered voter and resides within the area to be represented. Attached for 
your review is the appointment request. 

Appointment 

Connie M. Bacon 
Board Seat 

A 

Term Expires 

October 2025 



Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Office of the Borough Clerk 

TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

RE: 

MEMORANDUM 

Peter Micciche, Borough Mayor 
/1/111,, \ 

Michele Turner, Acting Borough Clerk� [ftV) 
April 20, 2023 

Verification of Service Area Board Applicant 

The annual notice of vacancy for Service Area Board seats was advertised on 
November 1, 2022. The application period closed on November 22, 2022 and 
has remained open until filled. 

Pursuant to KPB Title 1 6, the applicant listed below has been verified as a 
registered voter of the Borough and resides within the service area. 

The application is submitted herewith for your consideration. 

BEAR CREEK FIRE SERVICE AREA BOARD 

Seat A Connie M. Bacon 

Thank you. 



Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Office of the Borough Clerk 

Service Area Board Application Submitted 2023-04-12 13:24:55 

Service Area: Bear Creek Fire, Seat A (Term Expires 10/2025) 

Connie M Bacon (907) 362-1642 

echo-1 O@hotmail.com 
"-

�-PhYs'ica�sideffci�t#!t�ss:�,-:':;·�-:.i_:7,;_:;,\\�-}:;��r:,►f:�::t;J �M�ili_ng·A'cfdfEl�S\<;%i�·i\:}202�;9tit�:Uf;:\�'.3�::::;q:J};F 

33295 Wissamickon Dr Seward, AK 99664 PO Box 1182 Seward, AK 99664 

53 years, 0 months 52 years, 0 months 

fWhJi'!;krfoWlep,g'��:::��-Jierieric_e,,_ prr�JP,ertisp•(Wil l}ypu:,br!hg)�((his)ti��:r�J;/J�·f::}'.'F:��:::�;:?}f i�;;&: �::(�(-� 
-_ 

As a retired Chief of Emergency Services for the Kenai Peninsula Borough, I have experience 
working within a budget and the coordinating efforts it takes to create said budget. I am a 36-year 
volunteer for Bear Creek Fire Service Area, and I have working knowledge of the unique challenges 
that volunteers face and I would be an asset to their support network as a board member. 



r�-l . Connie M. Bacon 
�· M � . 

fl.w��;;,;,-•:,,;,;-,❖ ,,�---7�����7-��t:,::.U;;J-:t --·�""'J;o4S'h:m6-����.a;;u.:c�:.;;....,::��7i,:"�"'it-���ITT�-t."'.t'�a ,q--� =::5mii11riF'e3li'Pi"K"� 

33295 Wissamickon Dr. 
Seward, AK 

EMPLOYMENT HISTORY: 

Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Bear Creek Fire Service Area 
Eastern Peninsula Highway 
Emergency Service Area 
13105 Seward Highway 
Seward, AK 99664 

URS 

Travel Coordinator 
Prudhoe Bay, AK 

Alaska Interstate Construction 

Office Manager 
Prudhoe Bay, AK 

Price Gregory International 

Asst. Office Manager 
Valdez, AK 
Travel Coordinator 
Prudhoe Bay, AK 
Timekeeper 
Oliktok Point, AK 

Conam Conl;itruction 
Travel Coordinator 
Alpine, AK 

Alaska Wildlife Troopers 
Public Safety Tech. 
Girdwood Post 
Seward Post 

Alaska State Troopers 
Admin. Assistant 
Evidence Clerk 
Seward Post 

CONTACT 

(907) 362-1642 echo-1 O@hotmail.com 

In response to the Kenai Peninsula Borough board vacancy 
posting. 

I am a 53-year resident of the Kenai Peninsula Borough 
· who is interested in becoming a board member for the Bear 

Creek Fire Service Area. 

As a retired Chief of Emergency Services for the Kenai 
Peninsula Borough, I have experience working within a 
budget and the coordinating efforts it takes to create said 
budget. I am a 36-year volunteer for Bear Creek Fire 
Service Area, and I have working knowledge of the unique 
challenges that volunteers face and I would be an asset to 
their support network as a board member. 

I look forward to continuing my association with public 
safety and likeminded professionals. I can be reached at 
(907) 362-1642 or a message can be left at that number. 

Thank you for your time and consideration in reviewing my 
qualifications. 

Sincerely, 

Connie M. Bacon 


